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To sum it up!

A report on the format for 2024 Capital Budget Deliberations
2nd Quarter Reports for Southwold Water and Talbotville Wastewater
Treatment Plant presented by OCWA
A report on the Definitions of Natural Heritage Policies in the proposed
Provincial Planning Statement 

Wednesday October 11, 2023
Monday October 23, 2023

Council received:

Council also:
Approved the County Road Maintenance Agreement 
Approved the October Council Meeting Dates

A reminder to be careful what you flush 
Wet wipes, paper towels and facial tissues can cause
major failures at the wastewater treatment plant.
Resident should not flush wet wipes of any kind.
Despite what some packaging says, wipes are not
flushable. Paper towels and facial tissues also do not
belong in the toilet, since they do not break down like
toilet paper does. If wipes, paper towels and facial
tissues are flushed, they can severely damage the
sanitary infrastructure, which may lead to sewage
overflows, costly repairs, and ultimately, higher user
rates


